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Nick Omelusik 
Reading Rooms Division 
Main Library 
CAMPus· MAIL 

Dear Mr. Omelusik: 

March 6, 1981 

Last Monday I was discussing the Library Assistant I I position that is 
to be cut from the Library (Reading Rooms Division) with Erik de Bruijn. He 
suggested you were the best person to provide the union with information as to 
what wi I I happen to the duties currently being done by the LA I I. 

The Union's concern is that no other AUCE member wi I I be required to 
to this work in addition to their regular duties. Also, no person outside the 
bargaining unit should be doing the work either. 

Please provide us with information as to what wi I I happen with the 
work currently being done by the position to be cut. Thank you. 

Yours t-ru I y, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


